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From: Peter Colosi <peter.colosi@salve.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 10:47 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee
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Hello, 
My name is Peter Colosi, I live in Narragansett and I am associate professor of philosophy at Salve Regina 
University in Newport. 
I am writing to ask you to please read through an article by me in a national catholic newspaper Our Sunday 
Visitor in which I explain in a way that is accessible to believers and non-believers alike the reason why MAiD 
should not be legal, in the article I mention the Lila Manfield Sapinsley Compassionate Care act by name and 
explain some of the problems with it.  
I do my best to cover every angle of MAiD, it won't take long to read: 
https://www.oursundayvisitor.com/a-catholic-understanding-of-death-and-dying/ 
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A Catholic understanding of death and 
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Why physician assisted suicide and euthanasia is never 
the answer 
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All the very best, 
Peter J. Colosi, PhD 


